
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE  
DEPARTMENT OF ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

UNIVERSITI UTARA MALAYSIA 
 
 

APPEAL TO OBTAIN FINAL EXAMINATION RESULTS  
OF THE FIRST SEMESTER SESSION 2020/2021 

FOR STUDENTS WHO DID NOT COMPLETE E-CeVas  
 
 
 

Following the release of final examination results for the First Semester Session 
2020/2021 (A201) issued by the Department of Academic Affairs recently, there are a 
number of students who have had their final examination results withheld due to failure 
to complete the E-CeVas assessment for the courses registered for that semester.  
 
 
Therefore, these students can submit a letter of appeal along with strong justification 
to support thier application to the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic and 
International) for consideration and approval starting from 13 to 15 March 2021. 
 
The letter of appeal can be sent by email: tnca01@uum.edu.my. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention.  
 
 
 
EXAMINATION UNIT  
Department of Academic Affairs 
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